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USAIG SAFETY SERVICES 

Leverage Our Relationships with These  
Industry Leaders. 

 

Specializes in assessing and 
refining aviation training plans and 

maintains a dynamic library of 
web-based training modules. 

 

 

A leader in human factors training 
for operators seeking to increase 

professionalism, reduce error and 
optimize human performance. 

     

 

Leads initiatives to advance safety 
standards, safety reporting and 
data sharing in the charter and 
fractional ownership industry. 

 

 

The industry-leading aviation 
ground handler curriculum, which 
imparts vital aviation knowledge, 

skills and professionalism. 

     

 

The preeminent provider of upset 
prevention & recovery, stall/spin 
and instrument upset recovery 

training worldwide. 

 

 

A comprehensive, scalable suite of 
products and services to implement 

and effectively manage business 
aviation safety systems. 

     

 

A leading provider of technology 
and programs for controlling and 

reducing fatigue-related risk in 
high-consequence organizations. 

 

 

Innovative risk analysis and safety 
management resources that 

transform data into actionable 
insights and organizational learning. 

     

 

Achieving registration in these 
globally recognized business 

aviation operator/aircraft handler 
standards demonstrates a proactive 
and systematic approach to safety. 

 

 

A trusted provider of customized 
security assessments, training, and 
real-time trip support to meet the 
security needs of business aviation 

operators. 

     

 

A recognized leader in emergency 
procedures and survival training 
and inflight global telemedicine 

support for business aviation 
operators. 

 

 

A ready resource to support 
organizations through crises, pairing 

experienced professionals with 
advanced tools that activate and 
scale quickly to help you recover. 

     

 

Vertical Aviation International's 
(VAI) Operational Risk and 

Resilience Accreditation (ORRA) 
program, administered by VLinc, 
helps helicopter operators elevate 
operational processes and safety. 

 

 

Globally renowned Embry-Riddle 
Aeronautical University’s 

Professional Education programs 
offer a wealth of courses to advance 

personal knowledge and develop 
aviation industry leaders. 
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